May 2021

May weekend holiday:
Friday 27 May 2022 — Nursery closed to all children

June 2021
Queen’s Jubilee — Thursday 2" & Friday 3rd— Nursery
closed to all children

Special events

Graduation —Tuesday 21st June at 10.30 - 11.30am - all
preschool children attend.

End of term fun week — 24" June — Magic Den visit — AM & PM
27th 28t 29t — garden party fun, more news to follow.

Massive thanks for the Nursery fund donations, please keep up
the good work as this fund provides essential resources for our

children and nursery. @
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Welcome to Sacred Heart &
Orbiston Nursery Class

Newsletter
May 2022

01698 274903 - Sacred Heart & Orbiston Nursery
Class — Sacred Heart Primary
Twitter feed @OrbSHnurseries.
Please join us on Twitter to see daily photos of the
children’s play and learning and of course to share
what’s going on at home.




Staff Car Park

Can we please remind all our friends and families that the
car park should not be used for drop off and pick up. This
is a staff only carpark. Thank you.

Suncream

Can we ask you to provide a small sun cream — factor 50 is
ideal which will remain in nursery. Please hand this to any
staff member who will log the lotion — NLC is a nut free
zone so please avoid Nivea cream that may contain nuts.
Thanks

What should be in a nursery child’s bag?

A full change of clothing — maybe a couple of sets of
underwear.

Please do not leave sun cream, medicine, toys, drinks or other
items in the bags.

Graduation — we will be celebrating the leaving children’s Graduation
from nursery on Tuesday 21st June at 10.30am — doors will open at
10.10am.

The children will be performing on the main school stage and 2 tickets
will be available per family for the short show followed by party in
the nursery garden. Children can then remain for lunch and the
remainder of their session — afternoon children will leave and return
for their session.

Graduation Photos — Angela will be taking photos of all leavers leading
up to the graduation and photo packs will be available to buy at the
Graduation service.
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Lots of Learning

Behind the scenes there’s so much going on!

Our current learning is focussed on planting, growing and new life. Lots
of the children are now very knowledgeable about the life cycle of
plants and things that grow, just ask them!

We have also been learning lots about our community, where we live,
our address and have used Google maps to walk along our very own
street and had a look at our houses.

ICT has been a major learning focus across both rooms and the children
can find information online with the support of adults and share this in
their learning journals.

Healthy living has been a massive hit! We have been learning about the
foods we eat, the exercise we do and how this effects our body. Lots of
checking the heart rate, feeling the burn and energetic outdoor play.

Learning Story’s

We hope to have the next batch of Learning Story’s out very soon and
feel confident from your feedback that you love the stories as much as
we do.

Nursery Stay and Play

Wow, what a great turn out we had a last month’s Stay and Play! We
want to thank all families who were able to join us for spending time in
the rain and sun and for the fabulous feedback.
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Welcome to our Spring/Summer Newsletter

Can we begin by thanking all our families for their understanding and
support in recent weeks and can we assure you we will continue to do
our very best to maintain normal nursery service.

Some Staffing News

We are delighted to welcome Emma Forest a keyworker who will be
supporting across the nursery moving to the Dandelions group and
Caitlin McMullen as support worker for all children to the nursery
team and to offer a fond farewell to Susie Hurst and Cait McGlinchey,
I know you will wish them well.

*

Group Names and Keyworkers
Rainbow Room - Far door
Angela Baker — Principal Lead

Sunshine Room — Ramp door
Sharon Scullion — Principal Lead
Gail Johnston — Lead Linda Cassidy — Daisy’s
Louise Grey — Ladybird’s Lynne Jenkins — Bumble Bee’s
Emma McCormack — Snowdrop’s Alana Cockburn— Buttercup’s
Leslie McLeod — Caterpillar’s Jacqui Wilkie — Daffodil’s
Kaitlin/Emma Forest— Dandelions’”  Rose Quigley — ELCP
Jan Dornan — Support worker Caitlin McMullen — Support worker
Dawn Cavin — Support worker Vikki McLennan — Catering

Equity & Excellence Lead — Janette McLaughlin




